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PLANNING-MEETING ON THE PROPOSED SENIOR
HIGH SCHOOL CURRICULUM

To: Chief Education Supervisors
Public Junior Senior High School Heads
All Other Concerned

1. The Schools Division of Angeles City through the Curriculum
Implementation Division announces the conduct of Planning-Meeting on the
Proposed Senior High School Curriculum on Thursday, March 20, 2025, at 1:30
pm, at Gabaldon Bldg.

2. The activity aims to:

» present and discuss the proposed curriculum reforms.
> assess schools’ readiness and interest in implementing the revised

curriculum.
» identify the necessary data and requirements for its effective
implementation.
3. Participants of this meeting are the School Heads and Assistant Principals of

Junior and Senior High Schools.

4. Immediate dissemination of this Memorandum is earnestly desired.

ENGR. EDGARD C. DOMINGO, PhD, CESO V

Schools Division Superintendent
/ t—J"xl

Encl.: As stated
Reference: Office of the Director Memorandum
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